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Announcement

June 2021 

Specification change: PS9Z mounting brackets for PS3V series power supplies 

IDEC would like to inform you of a few specification changes regarding the mounting brackets of 
PS3V series (to be released soon) switching power supplies.  
Details are as follows:  

1. Subject models
The following mounting brackets:

L-shaped mounting bracket DIN-rail mounting bracket 

PS9Z-3N3A PS9Z-3N4B 
PS9Z-3E3B PS9Z-3E4C 
PS9Z-3N3E PS9Z-3E4D 

2. Modification details
The above mounting brackets will be modified as follows so that they can be used with the
new PS3V series switching power supplies.

(a) The part number(s) of applicable power supplies will be added on the mounting brackets.
(b) Mounting holes will be added for PS9Z-3E3B.

Current New 

New applicable power supplies: PS3V-015 

(a)
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Current New 

  
New applicable power supplies: 
PS3V-030, PS3V-050, PS3V-100 

 

 

 
New applicable power supplies: PS3V-150 

  
New applicable power supplies: PS3V-015 

  
New applicable power supplies: 
PS3V-030, PS3V-050 

  
New applicable power supplies: 
PS3V-100, PS3V-150 

 

(b)  
(a) 

(a) 

(a) 

(a) 

(a) 
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Notes:  
1. Regarding the part numbers of the mounting brackets and applicable power supplies 

displayed on the mounting brackets, some of them are printed and some of them are 
engraved currently. However, the display method of all part numbers will be gradually 
changed to engravement. 

2. There is no other specification change. 
 
 
3. Schedule 

Starting June 2021 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 
 
 
4. Part number and prices 

No change 
 
 
5. Identification 

Modified products will have an identification word “NEW” displayed next to the “CMT:” printed 
on their packaging labels.  

 

 

  

 

 
This identification will be used with modified products shipped until December 2021. 

 
 
 
 

Identification word 




